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Rotary Club of La Mesa
Volume 2016-17, No.145             Meeting Date: 

Wednesday’s @ Noon, La Mesa Community Center,
4975 Memorial Drive, La Mesa CA 91942

 

La Mesa Rotary honors 
La Mesa Police 

Officer of the Year

Congratulations to Officer Tim Cook 
of the La Mesa Police Department 
for being named Officer of the Year!

President Steven Looser and Dani Womack present Officer 

Cook with a check for $250, a p

local La Mesa business
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Rotary Club of La Mesa 
Meeting Date: 6/14/17 

ednesday’s @ Noon, La Mesa Community Center, 
Mesa CA 91942 

Lunch Time
Opportunities
 
June 14
Greeter     Sam Bauchmann       
Songs              
Pledge            Mike Fellows
Thought          Mike Fellows
Raffle            Robert Aguilar
Fines                  
4-Way            Bonnie Welch
 

June 21
Greeter 
Songs     
Pledge     
Thought        
Raffle       
Fines           
4-Way          
 

June 28
Greeter        

 Songs       
Pledge     
Thought 
Raffle        
Fines      
4-Way     
 
 

If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please arrange for a 

replacement.

Rotary honors   
La Mesa Police  

Officer of the Year:  Tim Cook 

Congratulations to Officer Tim Cook 
of the La Mesa Police Department 

Officer of the Year! 

 

President Steven Looser and Dani Womack present Officer 

for $250, a plaque, and gift certificates to 

local La Mesa business’. 

www.LaMesaRotary.org

Lunch Time Service 
Opportunities 

June 14, 2017 
Greeter     Sam Bauchmann       

              Jack Dargitz    
Pledge            Mike Fellows 
Thought          Mike Fellows 
Raffle            Robert Aguilar 

                 Larry Scott 
Way            Bonnie Welch 

June 21, 2017 
Greeter        Robert Aguilar 

      Nathan Oestreich 
Pledge             John Fistere       
Thought             Scott Elam 
Raffle                  Tim Miller 
Fines              Marsha Starr 

Way                John Kalas 

28, 2017 
Greeter          DARK      

            
Pledge           
Thought            
Raffle         
Fines          

Way          

If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please arrange for a 

replacement. 

www.LaMesaRotary.org 



 
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
   June 13th Board of Directors Meeting 
   June 14th Cal Trans 
   June 21st Superintendent Glover – Grossmont Union High School District  
   June 26th Governor’s Dinner – La Jolla Marriott 5:30pm – 8:00pm 
   June 28th DARK for lunch! 
   June 28th Installation Dinner at Nan Koots Cottage 
   July 5th President Steven Looser Demotion 
 
 

La Mesa Rotary Charitable Giving  
Donates $750 to Urban Street Angels 

 
President Steve Looser presents a check for $750 to Jerry Troyes from  

Urban Street Angels as part of the La Mesa Rotary Charitable Giving Campaign.  
Marsha Starr was the club sponsor of the request. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Mesa Rotary 
2016-17 
Board of 
Directors 

President:   
Steve Looser 
 

President Elect:   
Jack Dargitz 
 

Past President:  
Mark Matthews 
 

Secretary: 
 Scott Kilian 
 
Treasurer: 
          Ron Morell 
 
2015-17 Directors: 
 Rose Hurst 
 Jay Thompson  
  Becky Schwartz 
 
2016-18 Directrs: 
 Dale Bailey 

Dani Womack 
Parker Cox 

 
Foundation President: 
 Guy Elam 
 
New Generations: 
 Rose Hurst 
 
Speakers Chair: 
 Bill Ashman 
 
Membership: 
 Jack Dargitz 
 
Grants Chair: 
 John Fistere 
 
Social Chair: 
 Marsha Darling 

Dolly Juntilla 
  

 La Mesa Rotary TATTLER Editor: Scott Elam 
elamshallmark@cox.net 

   

 

Visit the La Mesa Rotary online!  www.LaMesaRotary.org 
Or find us on Facebook!  Just search for La Mesa Rotary. 

   

2017/18 Installation Dinner  
Wednesday June 28th! 

 
 Wednesday June 28th will be our Installation Dinner! 

  Save The Date!   

We will be DARK for lunch and then have the Installation 

Dinner at Nan Koots Cottage!  We would like to see ALL 

members of La Mesa Rotary attend this years Installation 

Dinner!  This is a great evening of thanking and recognizing 

our out-going President and Board Members and for 

welcoming in our new President and Board Members! 

 

Put it on your calendar NOW!   

We are expecting to see you there! 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mount Miguel Interact Club 
Offers thank you gift to La Mesa Rotary 

 

La Mesa Rotary Charitable Giving  
Donates $750 to La Mesa Parks & Rec 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Kalt Rotary Kids Scholarship  

 
Presentation at Patrick Henry High School Seniors Awards Ceremony Thursday June 8th: 

 
I am here representing the La Mesa Rotary Club presenting our 
Bill Kalt Rotary Kids Scholarships. 
 

Rotary is a global network of 1.2 million neighbors, friends, leaders and problem-solvers who 
come together to make positive, lasting change in communities at home and abroad. Our motto is 
“Service Above Self” and we abide by the 4 way-test. 

The La Mesa Rotary Club was founded in 1925. Our mission is to provide service to others, promote 
integrity, and advance world understanding, goodwill, and peace through its fellowship of business, 
professional, and community leaders. 

Part of our mission is our belief in young adults. With this we have our Bill Kalt Rotary Kids 
Scholarships. Each year we select 2 students from the incoming 9th grade class with the help of the 
counselors here at Patrick Henry and our interview process. 

The students selected then sign a contract along with their parents, the principal and a representative from 
La Mesa Rotary. The contract states they must maintain a level of proficiency, including no trouble with 
gangs, drugs or alcohol, and they must maintain their grades. We monitor their grades and meet with them 
as a group quarterly starting when they are freshman’s up until graduation. I would like to thank Mr.  Jim 
Kline for all of the work and support that he puts into this program each year! 

I am very proud of our 2 seniors today! Our two recipients tonight will be the 35th & 36th recipients of this 
award.  Each of these young ladies represents the Bill Kalt Rotary Kids Scholarships to the utmost! Each 
of our recipient’s will receive a scholarship worth $2,000. 

Congratulations to Madisyn Taylor!       Madison will be attending SDSU in the fall with plans on 
entering their nursing program. 

Congratulations to Cecilia Huang!        Cecilia will be attending UCSD in the fall with a major in 
psychology.    Congratulations! 

 



 
 

La Mesa Rotary Member Jiim Miller 
Promotes Shelter Box at RB Alive  

 
 

We have missed Past President Jim Miller at lunch on Wednesday’s but he is still very 
active with Rotary.  He recently was promoting the Shelter Box program at the recent RB 

Alive event in Rancho Bernardo. 
 
 

  


